
 

 
REAL FEDERACIÓN HÍPICA ESPAÑOLA 
Mr Venancio GARCIA-OVIES 
Monte Esquinza, 28-3°izda 
28010 MADRID 
Spain 
 
By email: info@rfhe.com ; vgarcia@rfhe.com  
 
 
Lausanne, 19 November 2020 
 
 
Re: Allocation Decision - FEI Dressage European Championship for Young Riders, 

Juniors & Children 2021  
 
 
Dear Venancio, 
 
We are very pleased to confirm that, during the FEI Board teleconference, held on 18 
November 2020, the organization of the FEI Dressage European Championship for Young Riders, 
Juniors & Children 2021, from 5 to 11 July 2021, was allocated to Valencia (ESP). 
 
The Host Agreement duly countersigned by the FEI representatives will be sent to you by email 
in the coming weeks. 
 
I kindly request that you and the Organising Committee keep this information confidential until 
the FEI press release confirming all allocation decisions is sent out 
 
We take this opportunity to thank you for your commitment in hosting FEI events and send our 
warmest congratulations to you and every member of your team. We wish you all the best in 
the organization of the event and look forward to working with your team to ensure it is a great 
success. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Sabrina Ibáñez 
Secretary General 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
c.c.  Ms Bettina de Rham, Director Dressage, Para Dressage, Vaulting & Reining  

Ms Áine Power, Deputy Legal Director 
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